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HE1G Series Product Discontinuation 
*For IDEC Authorized Distributors only – Not for external circulation* 

 

 
1. Discontinued models 

IDEC would like to inform you that HE1G Series Grip Switches will be discontinued effective immediately.  
Orders will be accepted until March 31, 2022.  After that, remaining stock will be limited as first come first 
serve basis until stock is depleted.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
2. Replacement models 

HE1G-L Series is the suggested replacement for HE1G. For replacement part numbers, see the Cross 
Reference below.  

 
Products to be discontinued Replacements 

HE1G-20MB HE1G-L20MB 

HE1G-20MB-1N HE1G-L20MB-1N 

HE1G-20ME HE1G-L20ME 

HE1G-20ME-1N HE1G-L20ME-1N 

HE1G-21SM HE1G-L21SM 

HE1G-21SM-1N HE1G-L21SM-1N 

HE1G-21SMB HE1G-L21SMB 

HE1G-21SMB-1N HE1G-L21SMB-1N 

Note: accessories will remain available 

 

3. Replacement details  
Same with HE1G grip switches, HE1G-L grip switches are also available with or without a built-in Emergency 
Stop switch, and were designed for use as deadman switches by second operators in robotic cells.  
The OFF-ON-OFF functionality provides a high level of safety based on human behavioral studies which 
determine personnel may squeeze OR let go when presented with a panic situation.  
Compare to the discontinued HE1G, the HE1G-L has lighter operating force to ON position. 

 
For any questions or concerns, please visit us online at www.us.idec.com or email support@idec.com. 

 


